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MRS Aleen Sarkisian
- 92 Forest WAY
Frenchs forest NSW 2086

RE: DA2023/1757 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

As both a parent and a teacher in this community, I appreciate the efforts to improve the
Forestway Centre, but I share concerns about the safety of the Sorlie Place car park with
many in our community. With so many children and families accessing this area daily, it’s
crucial that redevelopment plans prioritise safety over convenience for delivery trucks.
Expanding the Woolworths loading dock without addressing the existing hazards could
exacerbate the risks.

This is a great opportunity for us, as a school community, to work together and advocate for
thoughtful, child-friendly solutions. I hope you hear our concerns and make the safety of our
children a top priority.




